
CONGRATULATIONS! 
The Kupferberg Center for the Arts 

Welcomes You to GRADUATION 2025! 

We are delighted to be hosting your upcoming graduation this May. In 
the effort to ensure a safe and successful event, we want to remind you of 
our standing house policies, which are as follows: 

• TICKETS ARE REQUIRED FOR ALL PATRONS (EXCEPT BABIES IN ARMS)

• BABY CARRIAGES, STROLLERS, AND CAR SEATS ARE NOT PERMITTED IN 
THE AUDITORIUM (staff will be happy to assist with storing these)

• LATE SEATING WILL BE AT THE DISCRETION OF MANAGEMENT AS 
DIRECTED BY THE INDIVIDUAL SCHOOLS

• CAMERA TRIPODS ARE NOT PERMITTED IN THE VENUE

• FOOD ITEMS ARE NOT PERMITED IN THE VENUE

• ALCOHOL, DRUGS, WEAPONS, BOTTLES, MONOPODS, TRIPODS, SELFIE- 
STICKS, LASER POINTERS, OVERSIZED BAGS, AND RECORDING EQUIPMENT 
ARE NOT PERMITTED INSIDE ANY OF THE PUBLIC AREAS OF THE VENUE.

• SIGNS, BANNERS, AND PLACARDS ARE NOT PERMITTED IN THE VENUE.

• ANY MATERIAL THAT WOULD OBSTRUCT SIGHT OR EMIT NOISE THAT HAS 
NOT BEEN APPROPRIATELY HANDLED WILL BE CONFISCATED BY QUEENS 
COLLEGE PUBLIC SAFETY AND RETURNED AFTER THE EVENT.

• FIRST AMENDMENT RIGHTS WILL BE RESPECTED. THIS INCLUDES FREE 
EXPRESSION BUT NOT DISRUPTION OF THE CEREMONY OR INTERFERENCE 
WITH AUDIENCE RIGHTS.

• OTHER THAN BONA FIDE SERVICE DOGS, ANIMALS ARE NOT ALLOWED 
INSIDE THE PUBLIC AREAS OF THE VENUE.


